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Senate
December 20, 1968

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel M Tolmach

Oxnard, Calif. 93030

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Tolmach:

Now that the elections are over, I would like to take 
this opportunity to report to you on some of the prob­
lems we will be facing when we return to Sacramento for 
the new legislative session on January 6. I believe 
that an informed and knowledgeable electorate is a key 
factor in a successful democracy. It was for this rea­
son that I initiated this series of "letters to the 
people" last January. I hope to be able to continue 
this practice periodically throughout the year.

I know you are concerned with the many unresolved issues 
now before us. The crime rate is rising, drug misuse 
is an ever increasing problem, and the campuses are in 
turmoil. Taxes are higher than ever.

We will only be able to solve these problems by deter­
mination and with your support. I hope, Mr. and Mrs. 
Tolmach, that the enclosed newsletter will be useful to 
you as an indication of what we must do. In conclu
sion, may I extend to you my best personal wishes for 
the holiday season.

encl.


